Democratic Women to meet Monday
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June 23, 2011 - The Democratic Women of Fannin County are pleased to announce that the
new Sheriff, Donnie Foster, will be speaking to the group at their next meeting. Everyone is
invited to come meet the new Sheriff and hear his presentation on Monday, June 27, at 7 p.m.
at the Elizabeth May Room located in the American Bank of Texas Bonham branch.




